
 

 

 

 

26th January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 - SATs club 

 

From Tuesday 1st February we would like to invite your child to attend a SATs club.  

The club will run from 3.15pm – 4.00pm and will focus on a range of reading, writing 

and maths skills. 

 

This club will be hugely beneficial for your child to attend and will continue until 

SATs, which take place week commencing 9th May 2022. 
 

Please complete the permission slip below if you wish your child to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Emma Abbott 

Principal 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Permission Slip 

 

Year 6 - SATs Club -Tuesday 3.15pm – 4.00pm 

 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………. to 

attend the SATs club after school on a Tuesday from 3.15pm – 4.00pm. 

 

 

o My child will be collected at 4.00pm. 

 

o My child is allowed to walk home at 4.00pm 

 

Emergency contact name and number: ………………………………………………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………         Date……………………. 

 


